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July 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers of children in year 3,4,5 and 6, 
 

In September we will be recruiting children from the classes above 

who would like to make their First Holy Communion in 2022. Due to Covid 

restraints we will only be recruiting children who are already baptised at 

the time of recruitment.  

 

If your child is baptised 

At recruitment we will be asking to see your child’s baptismal certificate. 

If you don’t have one you can easily get one by contacting the church your 

child was baptised in. There is nothing else you need to do at the moment. 

 

If your child is not already baptised 

You can have your child baptised at St Michael’s or Sacred Heart Church 

by contacting Fr Fitz on 0151 263 6578. If there’s no reply leave a 

message, which includes your name and contact number, on the answer 

machine and Father will return your call.  

 

Again, due to Covid the preparation for Baptism has changed, Father will 

explain the procedure to you when you ring him. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you and working with you in the near 

future. 

 

 

Fr Fitz, Ann, Julie, Anne, Dawn, Hannah and Marie 

The With You Always Team   

 

 

 

 


